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Approval to purchase parts for drum screen

SUMMARY: The City has two Parkson drum screens located at the sewer treatment plant. The drum
screens are very valuable to the waste water treatment process and both screens are in need of
repair. A detailed evaluation report is attached. The attached quote from Parkson in the amount of
$10,348.00 will yield parts to repair one screen. This purchase is considered sole source because the
screens are proprietary. The Director of Engineering and the Waste Water Treatment Plant
Superintendent recommend the purchase of the parts from Parkson at an amount of $10,348.00.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 413-52230-940-012

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve purchase
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